
  

  

                              July 2023 Newsletter  

COIFFE News Items  

• COIFFE will hold our first Voter Roll training for the entire state via Zoom.  If you are interested 
in learning how to investigate the accuracy of the voter rolls in your county, please join us July 
26, 2023, 06:00 PM Mountain Time.  

  

Election Integrity News  

• The Colorado Department of State issued a notice of rulemaking to consider permanent 
adoption of amended Elections rules.  The public rulemaking hearing is scheduled for 
August 3, 2023, at 1:00 p.m. in the Red Rocks Conference Room on the 5th floor of the 
Department of State’s office at 1700 Broadway, Denver, CO 80920. This hearing will be 
conducted in person and via webinar. To attend the hearing online, please register here. 
Read about the proposed changes here.  

• An Election Integrity Bill named the “American Confidence in Elections Act” was 
revealed by U.S. House Republicans on July 10, 2023; however, even if the Act passes in 
the House, it will most certainly fail in the Senate.  The act contains more than 50 
election-related measures, including promoting the use of voter ID, prohibiting the use 
of Ranked Choice Voting, preventing noncitizens from casting ballots, and requiring 
meaningful observer access.   A summary of the bill is provided here. Read the full bill 
here.  

• Ohio is launching a new office, The Office of Data Analytics and Archives, dedicated to 
ensuring transparency in its elections. It will allow post-election results to be analyzed 
more accurately and increase public access to election data.  According to Voter 
Reference, this law’s passage will make Ohio the second most transparent state in the 
nation.    
 
Did You Know?  

• Election Judges are needed!  Citizen involvement is important to keep our elections fair and 
secure!    Become an election judge and make a significant difference in the lives of your family 
and those in your community.  Read entire Hot Topic here.  

   
Upcoming Plans  

• The Voter Roll Task Force will continue to add volunteers and progress in analyzing Voter Roll 
data after receiving training (or listening to the July 26th training session recording).  

 
Questions:  info@cofairelections.org                               Website:     Cofairelections.org 
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